QSL Board Selection Committee

Nominations are being called to fill a grower vacancy on the QSL Board Selection Committee (BSC).

The QSL BSC has the role of appointing independent directors to the QSL Board. The BSC has four members — two
elected by QSL's Grower Representative Members and two elected by the QSL Mill Owner Members eligible to
participate in this process.

Mr Paul Schembri, one of the two grower representatives on the BSC, recently resigned from the board selection
committee following his appointment as an Industry Grower Director of QSL, to comply with good corporate
governance practice. As a result, nominations are now open to fill this BSC grower representative role for a three-year
term.

Growers who would like to be considered for the position must complete a nomination form, available from their local
QSL Grower Representative Member. Contact details for your local QSL Grower Representative Member are available
on the QSL website at the following link: http://www.gsl.com.au/who-we-are/corporate-structure/gsl-members.

If more than one nomination for the available position is received, QSL Grower Representative Members will vote to
decide the successful candidate.

The nomination period closes at 5pm Queensland time on Thursday 9 February 2017.

QSL 2017-Season Pricing Pool Information sessions

QSL is holding a number of information sessions next month. Details are as follows:

DATE: Thursday 2nd February

Canegrowers Hall Home Hill Time: 9.00am

Ayr RSL—101 Burke Street Ayr  Time: 11.30am

Carla Keith, Industry Relationship Manager -
North Queensland

Ph. 0409 372 305

Email carla.keith@gsl.com.au

Rebecca Love, Grower Relationship Officer — Burdekin

Ph. 0429 054 330

Email rebecca.love@gsi.com.au




